
We are requesting relief from the 600 ft. rule due to their being only 3 CUPs in the radius (with the 4th 
not renewing registration) providing lodging for out of town guests. Hotels are not located in the near 
vicinity of Hull Street. Staying at 1204 Hull allows tourists to be immersed in the culture and architecture 
of the Irish Hill neighborhood. The property is very walkable to local shops, restaurants and breweries 
allowing for additional tourist dollars for Louisville’s economy. We will keep everything well maintained 
and our guests will be exceptionally cared for. This hospitality will make Louisville a place they want to 
return to again and again.  
 
Thanks, 
Olivia Page 
 


